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Since	I	have	taken	this	position	I	am	learning	the	ropes.	I	am	being	helped	along	by	some	
wonderful	members.	I	met	at	Kevin’s	where	the	archive	documents	and	files	are	currently	
located.	I	am	trying	to	get	into	a	routine	of	checking	emails	and	going	through	some	of	the	
archives	in	order	to	keep	a	consistency	and	organization.	I	would	like	to	do	a	occasional	sharing	
of	“does	anyone	remember	this?	“	In	the	northern	highlights.	
	
I	believe	as	I	get	more	comfortable	with	this	position	I	will	have	much	more	to	report	on.	Until	
next	time	stay	tuned.	
	
Yours	in	service,	
Susan	J	
	


